
 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  

Free Online Keyboarding, Computer Apps Courses Will be Available 

to Aiken County Students This Summer 

 

The Aiken County Public School District will offer online courses in Keyboarding 

and Computer Applications this summer to rising 7th-12th grade students free of 

charge.   

 

Both courses may be taken concurrently for full high school credit.  In addition to 

allowing students to earn credits, this program is also intended to provide more 

opportunities for students to participate in advanced technology courses during 

the regular school year.   

 

"We're excited to provide access this summer to courses that will allow students 

to accelerate learning and provide the acquisition of foundational skills 

necessary for higher-level coursework in high-interest technology areas such as 

coding, networking and cyber security," Aiken County Superintendent Dr. Sean 

Alford stated. 

 

Online registration will continue through June 9, and the Virtual Academy 

session will be held from June13 through July 27.   
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Parents and students can access more information from their school guidance 

http://www.acps.schoolfusion.us/

